Technology Committee – February 6, 2023

The Technology Committee met on February 6, 2023. Mr. Hein gave an update on the District's infrastructure, a cyber security summit he attended and how the District is actively managing all software on the network so that only authorized software is being utilized. At the cyber security summit Mr. Hein heard presentations from industry experts including representatives from Dutchess County, New York State and the Federal government agencies. The experts discussed topics such as: the current cyber threat landscape, modernizing cybersecurity approaches and the latest tools and resources available to improve cyber readiness. The next committee meeting is scheduled for April 24, 2023, at 3:30 p.m. in high school room 102.